

Indiana State University Staff Council Newsletter



September 2020

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Staff Council Public Relations Committee has been working on some upcoming fall fun days so be sure to mark your calendars! Staff will still be able to



have a fun and safe way to celebrate ISU Spirit Week and have the annual Harvest Party. Spirit Week will carry on the tradition of fun dress up themed days all week long

and more details are to come about the Sycamore Spirit door decorating contest! Go Blue!



Have ideas of activities you would like to propose to the committee? Please contact Roxanne Torrence at roxanne.torrence@indstate.edu.

Make sure to submit your issues, questions and/or

concerns for the reps to review. Send your topics by clicking this cute little fella!



Congratulations 2020-2021 Staff Council Scholarship Award Winners



Martha Vaughn

Office of Information Technology



Daniel Palmer

University Advancement

ISU Employee Resources

Navigating through these tough times is difficult enough so we wanted to make it a bit easier to find some resources that may benefit you and your families.

- Vigo Co Community Resource Guide
- ISU Employee Incentives
- Staff Job Opportunities
- Staff Council Resources

Indianapolis Zoo offers ISU employees discounted tickets. Click the pic for details.



Employee Wellness

Free flu shots at the Library Events Area Tuesday, September 22 from 2:30-5:00pm. Complete the <u>flu shot waiver</u> prior to get in and out quickly. Bring your University ID, wear a mask and practice social distancing. Inquire about the 'over 65' flu shot by calling the Student Health Center directly at 812-237-3883.

Sycamore Pantry



Donations of non-perishable food items, hygiene products and more are needed for the Sycamore Pantry. Contact the Student Health Promotion office at 812-237-3258 or drop off your items located all around campus. Click here for a list of drop off locations.

Letter from the Editor

Sycamore friends,

Going back to school as a non-traditional student is not an easy decision. You already have a busy work/family life then to add in college courses......yikes! But the rewards are bountiful. I recently enrolled in grad school and it's challenging yet invigorating! Take advantage of the <u>ISU fee waiver</u> and discover how you can develop



your already awesome skills. Many staff have completed degrees while working so feel free to reach out and ask about their journey. If curious start with me, I'm happy to help. Many blessings, Pam Chamberlain